
GOOD MORNING
TODAY’S 

ANNOUNCEMENTS
01/21/2024



WELCOME VISITORS
Thank you so much for being with us in 
service this morning.  We really appreciate 
our visitors for being with us, both in 
person and on social media.  We ask that 
our first-time visitors please stand!  👏👏👏  
We pray you will be blessed by our worship 
service today and we look forward to you 
being with us again soon.  



NEWSLETTER 

Please take time to read our January 
Newsletter.  There is important information 
in there that you should be aware of.  
Thank you so much!



MISSIONARY MINISTRY
This Friday, Missionary Ministry (Group A) will 
be going to Project Clean Start, which is a 
Shower and Change facility for the homeless.  
They will meet here at the church at 9:30 AM.  
Please bring any of the following items:  
Detergent, Bleach, Soap, Shampoo, Vaseline, 
Lotion, and Socks.  Thank you!
Group A Servant Leader: Sister Ada Osbey
President: Sister Sandy Chapman

 



CHURCH CONFERENCE

Please remember our Church Conference 
meeting this Saturday at 1:00 PM here at 
our Main Campus.  Thank you!



BIBLE STUDY 

Please note we will resume Bible Study on 
Wednesday January 31st at 12:00 Noon 
and again at 6:00 PM at our East Campus.  
Looking forward to seeing you there!





INSTALLATION WEEKEND
As we continue the preparation for our 
Pastor Installation Weekend, we are inviting 
members of the Gospel Expressors to join in 
with our Praise Team to provide music for 
Sunday Service, February 11th at 11:00 AM.  
Please contact Sister Irene Shetrompf or 
Bro. Ken Hurt by January 28th and let us 
know if you will participate, so that we can 
set a rehearsal schedule.  Thank you!    





Catch Mountain Spring on Spirit Radio each Thursday
from 3:00 PM – 4:00 PM

105.1 FM, 1390 AM, or online at spritradio1051.com
Also, download the Spirit Radio app.
Anderson’s #1 Urban Gospel Station



Thank You For Your Continued Financial Support Of                                  
Our Church.  Please Note The Ways You Can Give:

Go to our website: 
mountainspringbc.org
Click on GIVE, then 
Givelify or Paypal

Mail to:
MSBC

P. O. Box 97
Pendleton, 
SC  29670

Give at
Worship 
Service

App
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